Chiefs report for January;

—i

. Resolving the vendor number issue.

N

. Looking into quotes for grant writers for the AFG grant.
3. We were denied the AFG grant for 2022.
4. We have quotes for the SCBA bottles and are waiting to receive the grant monies.

5. All SCBA bottles will be unusable by the end of 2023. The district will have to get
approx $44,896.00 to replace existing bottles.

6. We are still waiting on 6 radios that were ordered in June 2022.

7. The gear ordered for 2022 will not arrive until approx May of 2023 setting the gear
rotation a year.

8. | need a commissioner to be the certifying officer for pensions.
9. My classes for December;

Confronting workplace conflict

Connecting the dots on maintaining total health in the fire service.
Simple and secure policy management.

Thank you,

Richard Byrne

Chief #3900



